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Memorandum
	To
	Administration Assistant

	From
	Janet Parker

	Date
	7 November 2008

	Subject
	Contact all Head Office Staff re Computer Upgrades


Our Information Technology Manager, Vanetta Nguyen, has organised for all Head Office staff computers to be replaced with the latest Toshiba QOSMIO G307001s. The new Vista operating system and MS Office 2007 software will be installed on all new computers. 
The upgrades will take place over the first weekend of next month.

Vanetta has approached Lyn Singh, Human Resources Manager, and asked whether you would assist in notifying staff.
Lyn has requested that firstly you draft an email and follow-up memo advising staff of the above, and once approved by her, send them out.

Contact all Head Office Managers re Staff Training on New Software 
Following the upgrade of our computers, Lyn Singh, Human Resources Manager, has asked you to notify department managers about training on new software.
Lyn has requested that you prepare a draft of an email/memo to department managers advising them of the training sessions (see details). The department managers are to organise or roster their staff accordingly.
Once the draft has been approved by Lyn, you will be required to send it.

Swaggies Pty Ltd is a simulated company used for training purposes only
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